
September 2020 Newsletter 

Fayetteville Country Club   

We will be open regular hours on         
Monday, September 7th!                                                                

Have a Happy and Safe Labor Day! 



 
 
 
 

 
 

Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday & Sunday: 
Lunch:  11:00am-5:00pm 
Dinner:  5:00pm-9:00pm 
Bar:  11:00am-9:00pm   

Friday & Saturday: 
Lunch:  11:00am-5:00pm 
Dinner:  5:00pm-9:00pm 

Bar:  9:00am-9:00pm 
 

 

Happy Hour will be Tuesday-Friday 4:00pm-5:00pm  
 

 

Course/Range Hours: 
Tuesday-Friday:  7:30am-Dark 

Saturday-Sunday:  7:00am-Dark 
The Driving Range Tee Closes 1 Hour Before Official Sundown.       

 Call the Pro Shop for Tee Times or Stop Out.  

Club News 
 

September   
Hours 



Club News 

New & Returning Members 
Grant Smith 

Henry Konzen 
Tim Patrick 

Timothy & Tina Stanley 
Tristan Simmons 

Cayce & Alex Neal 
Glen Parks 

      Joshua  & Haley Ward 
          Ashwin Garg  

                         Evan & Maria O’Dell 

Special Notes:   
90 Day Notice Required for All Resignations! 

Please note Section 9.8.1 of our Bylaws regarding Resignation:   

All resignations from the Club shall be in writing to the Secretary and shall not be        
accepted until all dues and obligations of such member have been paid.  All members 
must give ninety (90) day notice of their intention to resign from the Club. 

FCC is NOT Reciprocal                    
with other Country Clubs 

We do not have a reciprocal agreement with 
other country clubs.  Clubs are not able to 
charge fees back to FCC and then bill your 

member account directly.  Please note this if 
you are traveling to other country clubs. 

Thank you.   



POOL  

September Pool Hours 
Tuesday-Sunday 10:00am-8:00pm 

Food & Beverage Available 11:00am-7:00pm 
Tuesday-Friday:  Food & Beverage                                   

by Phone 479.443.3535 
Saturday-Sunday:  Server will be available 

 

Reservations are Required & No Guests 

**24 Hour Cancellation Policy.                                                 
If you need to cancel your reservation, please do so       

24 hours before your reserved time.         

No shows will be charged $5 per person. 

Only one time slot per day, per family. 

Sign up per Sign Up Genius:  https://

www.signupgenius.com/go/904054DA9AB2AA0F58-pool 

 

Pool will stay           
open through                   

September 27th! 



Golf & Greens 
Notes from the Pro: 

August was a quiet month for the FCC Golf Shop with no major               
tournaments on the schedule but September will be the complete          
opposite!  Please make sure to read over all the events that will be coming 
up so that you will know when the course will be available for play.  

September 2nd and 3rd, the FCC WGA will be playing the Lyall Cup. 

September 5th and 6th, the FCC Stroke Play Championship will be played.  
If you have not registered for the event please call the FCC Golf Shop.  The 
course will be closed to members not in the event until 1:00 PM.   

September 8th, Farmington High School will be hosting a match in the 
morning starting at 9:00 AM.  The course will be closed to all members   
until 3:00 PM.   

September 18th-20th, the Steven W. Arnold Member/Guest will be played.  
We have 90 teams registered for the event which is very exciting.  The 
course will be closed to members not in the event all day Friday, Saturday 
and Sunday.   

September 21st, Brandon and his crew will be aerating the greens.   

September 29th and 30th, the FCC WGA will be playing their Stroke Play 
Championship.  Players will be teeing off #1 from 9:00 AM until 10:30 AM.  

If you are interested in playing in any upcoming events, please reach out 
to the FCC Golf Shop for more information.  

**Reminder** 

If you have any shop credit, use it before December 31, 2020 or you will 
lose it on January 1, 2021.  We are currently receiving new shipments of fall 
apparel so stop by the FCC Golf Shop to stock up today!  
 

                                            - Golf Professionals:  Bill Agler & Brian Rich      



Chef’s Cravings: 

I hope everybody has had a great summer.  We all seem to be adjusting to the new, 

everyday lifestyle and it definitely hasn’t kept our membership away.  It has been 

great seeing everyone golfing, swimming and eating!  We are glad you feel        

comfortable coming out and enjoying the club.  We appreciate you keeping us all 

going!  We will be picking up some in September with more golf events and           

activities to do with everything slowly opening back up.   

It is finally that time of year, what I consider the true dining season.  Delicious    

comfort food meals and soups simmering away while the fireplace is crackling with 

the smells of cedar and oak wood burning.  Prime Rib night will be back this fall and 

I would love to start doing more of a fresh seafood variety.  I have great options on      

different fresh seafood and hope to start a fresh seafood night once a month.  I 

plan to debut the new dinner menu in September.  It will feature:  Sesame Tuna, 

Baked Shrimp Scampi, Spaghetti and Meatballs, Chef’s Steak of the Night, Pasta of 

the Night, and a few more options as well as the club favorites.  I have had many 

requests for the Sesame Tuna to come back so will offer that as an appetizer and 

even an entrée for a few dollars more.  The steak of the evening will vary               

depending on the market and what we have in current inventory.  The steak and 

pasta of the evening will serve as specials day to day or even for the full week.  I 

enjoy coming up with the daily specials and love making fresh pasta!  Of course if 

there is an entrée or special that you would like to see or I have run in the past that 

you want to see again, feel free to get in touch with me and maybe we can put it 

back on the menu or for a weekly special! 

Stay safe and healthy!  I look forward to seeing all of you at the club! 

                                                                              

        

                                                           - Chef Levi Zindl 

Food & Beverage 



September 2020 

Fayetteville Country Club 
3335 S. Country Club Drive 

Fayetteville, AR 72701 
fayettevillecc.com 

Follow us on Facebook & Instagram:  Search Fayetteville Country Club 

Accounting:  479.443.4144 / Dining & To Go:  479.443.3535 
Events & Membership:  479.443.3131 / Pro Shop:  479.442.5112 
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